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#levebarnehagene

It’s Unfair!
That is what the children would 
say. And they wouldn’t be wrong.

Almost all children are enrolled in a kindergarten 
– half of them public and the rest are private. 
All children have the same rights as regards number 
of employees and content.

Even though the law requires that the municipalities treat 
public and private kindergartens equally in economic terms, this is not quite the case.

In 2018 private kindergartens got approximately 90 kroner for every 100 spent on 
children in public kindergartens.

Since then the unequal treatment has accelerated.

In 2019 a rule came into force that decided that there couldn’t be more than a certain number 
of children per employee, without this resulting in an increase in the economic support given to 
private kindergartens. In 2020 the support has still not been raised to equal the costs the reform entails.

The economy in private kindergartens is worse than ever. Half of them have budgeted for a loss. 
Despite all of this, the government claims that they are overfinanced.

Now they want to cut 350 million kroner from the funds that go to cover pension costs. 
They have already cut 250 million kroner that would have gone to cover capital expenses.

The consequences are serious. It will hurt your kindergarten.

Help us stop the unequal treatment – before it is too late!

Rise up for your kindergarten!


